Subject: Meter Division
From: Freddie Nuno

Date: 12/20/2016 11:10 AM
To: Media District

Hi Lisa,

Sorry | missed your call. You can e-mail the following people in regards to the sheared meter heads.
ray.lau@lacity.org,

richard.chu@lacity.org

Happy Holidays... | will try to call you later this afternoon.

Best,

Freddie Nufio, Lieutenant

Senior Traffic Supervisor Il
City Wide Part Time Traffic Officer Program

Los Angeles Department of Transportation
213.972.4934 W f o

LADOT
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